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Dear members of Vaughan Council and planning departments.

We are residents who live on Giotto Crescent. After years of having of having to deal with the
proposed building development at Jane and Teston which is in our backyards, it seems that the
matter is now in the hands of the provincial government. 

We have been residents on Giotto Crescent for 20 years. It is a beautiful, peaceful neighborhood
where we enjoy our privacy. We were shocked to find that developer now wants to come in here
and take that all away and destroy the beauty of our neighborhood and our privacy. It will have a
negative effect for our family and just doesn’t make any sense! This is the reason we bought out
home here!

The idea of having an 11 storey building casting a literal and figurative shadow over our
neighborhood is offensive.  Especially for the families whose homes directly back on to this
outrageous eyesore.  A further insult is that they are asking to use our private, dead end street as
access to this building.  Again the reason we bought here!

How can the representatives even allow this to happen or even giving this the time of day. We were
told by council that such a building goes against existing building codes. So why are we even having
this discussion?  Unfortunately, the reputation of the province of Ontario is such that the builders
will almost always get their way... at the cost of the community.

Even with the proposed setbacks, It is clear that our privacy will be gone. In addition, The beautiful
sunsets we now enjoy will be permanently blocked out.  Jane & Teston IS NOT the place for this 11,
10, 9, 8 ,7 etc. storey building! 

We sincerely hope that this plan is in fact NOT APPROVED.  It would be a blight on our
neighborhood and would create great anger and animosity amongst our neighbors. 

You need to fight for your residents not the developers! It’s the residents that make a great
community! This proposed plan just proves that cause they don’t care about the residents that
have worked so hard to buy a beautiful home in a beautiful community and now they want to
come and destroy it so they can fill their pockets!  If they want it so bad then they can put the 11
storey building in their backyards and neighborhood!  Propose that to them from the Giotto
residents.

As voters, as community members, as friends of Vaughan, we cannot stand by and allow this
development to go forward.
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Sincerely,
Rosalba & Tony Gullo
 

 Giotto Crescent
Maple, Ontario

 


